

## Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 12th October 2023

Dear Parents,

We have had another very good week in Form II. Both Mrs Jackson and I are continuing to see a steady improvement in the children's independence and this is something we will push throughout the year. Just another quick reminder please make sure to be signing homework diary's and that children are completing their daily reflection. This is checked by Mrs Jackson and myself every Monday.

Just a reminder as I know a letter has been sent out but there are school photo's on Tuesday 17<sup>th</sup> October the same day as the cross country so be sure to check through that letter so you know what your child needs to bring on that day.

In English this week, we have continued with our class read 'How to Train Your Dragon'. The children have now planned all nearly finished and edited their story's and some have begun typing them up. I am really excited for you all the see the hard work they have put in and the fantastic story's they have created.

In our Maths lessons, the children have continued to work on place value to 10,000 including rounding to the nearest 10, 100 and 1000. Next week we will be finishing our place value topic and moving onto column addition and subtraction. I continue to be impressed with all in their tables and test scores for times tables. Over the next I will begin to make it more challenging for those children who are consistently scoring full marks on their tests in under 2 mins 30 secs.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday - will be Times-Tables, Tuesday – will be Mental Maths, Wednesday - will be English, Thursday – will be French and Friday – will be spellings.

I will give children the new spellings on Monday so this can be completed any time through the week. I am also going to be doing a big push on reading so it would be fantastic if you could listen to your children read for 10 to 15 minutes each week. As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at <a href="m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk">m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk</a>.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

## **Calendar Dates**

October	
Mon 16	FPTA Uniform Sale 7:30-9:00am
Tues 17	Individual School Photographs
Fri 20	School Closes for Half Term – Drama & HAC as normal